28 March, 2022

Dear IAFP Nominations Committee Members:

I compose this letter to seek nomination for IAFP Delegate to the AAFP. Currently, I am alternate IAFP delegate to the AAFP, and I am nearing the completion of my second term. As alternate delegate, I have faithfully served our IAFP providing representation at national meetings for our constituency. In addition, I am entering my second full year as a member of the AAFP Commission on Quality and Practice, which has been enlightening in its reach to help family physicians in various practice models as well as promote advocacy for our patients. While on this commission, I have also been the CQP liaison for the hospital physician MIG, a brief member of the Subcommittee on Health Equity (SHE), a CQP representative for ACR, a member of the CQP Values-based Workgroup, CQP Technology Work Group, and the COVID-19 Vaccination Clinical Quality Measure Expert Work Group. Currently, I am in private practice in Evansville, providing full service family medicine to our patients. I am involved in the leadership of both local medical staffs.

As your IAFP Delegate, I will continue to support endeavors brought forth from the IAFP BOD as well as the IAFP COD. I am extremely passionate about the issues we all face as members and will be able to professionally represent those to the AAFP. Again, I am grateful for this opportunity.

With kind regards,

David Earl Schultz MD, FAAFP IAFP Alternate Delegate, AAFP